
 
 

                                         

 

                                                 May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

“I am requesting funding for Pell City Wastewater Treatment Plant in Fiscal Year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Pell City located at 

1905 1st Avenue North in Pell City, AL 35125. The funding would be used for 

expanded to ensure an adequate level of sanitary sewer service for Pell City. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this facility serves a 

rapidly growing residential population, which has more than doubled since the 

facility was constructed, as well as a significant number of industrial and 

commercial entities. 

  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.  

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 

my immediate family.”  

 

                       Sincerely,  

                                                               
                      Mike Rogers 

                      Member of Congress  

 


